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Eddie Landreth, Editor         Website: www.quilttalk.org 
 

 
  

President'sMessage 2020 OFFICERS 
 

President: Joyce Opitz 

1stVP:  Gwen Rogers 

2ndVP:  Paulette Hutchings 

Secretary: Janet Webster 

  Debbie Wright 

Treasurer: Pat Wade, 

Sheila Bird 

COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS: 
 

Workshops: 

Professional: Cheri Johnson 

5:30:  Guild Members 

Saturday:  
 

Librarian: Myrna Yandell 

Fund raising: Judy Peters 

Name Tags: Joyce Opitz 

Door prizes: Cely Slover 

Membership: Shirley Miller 

Programs: Twyla Moore, 
  Cathy Faulkner 

Website: Eddie Landreth 

1st Wednesday: Judy Huggins 

Charity Quilts: Sidney Morris 

Sunshine: Shirley Miller 

Newsletter: Eddie Landreth 

Hostess: Twyla Moore 

Quiltmania: Pat Wade, 

Jane Hammonds, 

Ola Bramlett, 

Sheila Bird 

Dear Guild Members, 
 
It was good to see everyone again even though we were 
hidden behind our masks.  I did notice that all the masks 
we were wearing are starting to get quite creative.  We 
had approximately 25 attendees. 
 
Thanks to all of you who brought quilts for Show-N-
Tell.  It was a great exhibition of some beautiful quilts 
ranging from appliqué, scrappy, baby, T-shirt, and 
pieced quilts.  It was fun to listen to all the stories 
behind each and every one of them. 
 
Our program for November will be presented by 13 
gals who took on the UFO Challenge many moons ago.  
I can’t wait to hear those stories behind their quilts.  
“Why was this quilt a UFO to start with?” 
 
December’s meeting, actually no business meeting at 
all, will include goodie bags for all attendees, Show-N-
Tell of holiday projects, games, prizes, and who knows, 
maybe even a visit from "Saint Nick” himself checking 
to see if we have been naughty or nice.  
 
Keep on sewing! 
 
Joyce Opitz 
President 
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November Calendar of Events 
  Event 

4 Wed First Wednesday gathering 

12 Thu Charity Quilts at Sidney's Studio, 
Come work on quilts to be given 
away 

16 Mon Guild Meeting – Johnston’s Home 
Center, 6:00 

20 Fri Due date for articles for the 
newsletter to be sent to the editor. 

23 Mon Daytime Stitchers meets at Johnston’s 
Home Center at 9:30 am 

25 Wed QOV meets the 4th Wednesday of 
every month at Johnston’s Home 
Center. 

26 Thu Thanksgiving 
28 Sat Applique and whatever you want to 

work on at Sidney's Studio. 
 

~ Birthdays ~ 
 

Name Day 
Ann Prince 5 
Sharon Vanover 10 
Tonya Peters 17 
Aletta Hollingsworth 26 
Toni Shockey 27 

 

~ Membership Report ~ 
 

Please send in your 2021 dues of $20.00 along with 
the membership form in this newsletter to Shirley 
Miller. 
 

~ Sunshine Report ~ 
 

Sympathy:   Get Well: 
Ann Prince – Husband Pat Wade 
    Sue Garrett 
 

~ Recipe Collection ~ 
 
Our collection of recipes is growing slowly but 
surely. Please share your recipes!! 
 
We’d like to create a cookbook as a small 
fundraiser.  Give recipes to Gwen Rogers, Debbie 
Wright, or Myrna Yandell. 

First Wednesday 
 

Month Hostess 
November  
December  
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~ Library Report ~ 
 

Library Report:  A while back, Jo Schlecht 
donated several books to our library.  I admit I've 
had this one with me for months (thanks to Covid), 
and I'm not tired of it yet.  Sweet and Simple Baby 
Quilts, by Mary Hickey, is a good, all-around book, 
and it's not just for baby quilts.  Yes, the quilts are 
small and made from sweet baby fabrics, but they 
can be used to inspire us as we make quilts for older 
children or even adults. Hickey's patterns and 
directions are very easy to follow; she has included 
both pieced and appliqued projects.  There are 
some good ideas for beginner projects, too.  Let me 
know if you would like to take a look at this book, 
I can help you CHECK IT OUT.  And THANKS, 
Jo, for the donation. 
 

Myrna Yandell 
Librarian 
 

Saline County Quilters’ Guild 

2021 Membership 

Name__________________________________________Date_____________________ Dues $20.00  

Note: Current Members - Only fill in information that has changed or needs correcting from last year.  

Address ______________________________________ Email __________________________________  

City/State/Zip_________________________________ Month and Day of Birth: ___________________  

Home Phone (                )_________________ Cell Phone (               )_____________________________  

For new members who join in October, November, or December, their membership will include the 
following year.  Current members can start renewing in October for the following year. A new roster will be 
distributed at the March meeting.  Membership form and payment can be mailed to Shirley Miller, 1632 
Matt Lane, Hensley, AR 72065.   
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Return Address: 

SCQG Newsletter 

c/o Sondra Curtis 
1918 E. Reed Street 
Benton, AR  72015 

ADDRESS CORRECTION REQUESTED 


